
     

    

 

 

 

 

            

From Monday 10th June, Mottram Primary School will have a breakfast club! 

The session will begin at 8:00am (please do not try to drop any earlier) and will run until 8:50am (when school 

opens for all children. 

The cost of this will be £4 per day and must be booked for in advance on the calendar and paid via Parent Pay. 

The children will be provided with breakfast, a choice of toast, cereals and juices. 

They will be able to play games, catch up on homework, read or just chill before school. 


